
Dear Travel Partner,

Due to partial airspace closures each day from 5th February to

14th February 2025, passengers traveling to and from Bengaluru,

are advised to allocate additional time for their journey.

This airspace closure is on account of  the upcoming Aero India

Show 2025 at Indian Air Force Station, Yelahanka, Bengaluru,

India.

It is strongly recommended to check the status of  flights prior to

heading to the airport to avoid any inconvenience.

Passengers can check the flight status at

www.airindia.com/in/en/manage/flight-status.html 

Warm Regards

Team Air India

Date Airspace Closure- Local Time

     5th-8th Feb'25 09:00-12:00 hrs | 14:00-17:00 hrs

     9th Feb'25       09:00-12:00 hrs 

    10th Feb'25 09:00-12:00 hrs | 14:00-16:00 hrs

   11th-12th Feb'25       12:00-15:00 hrs

   13th-14th Feb’25       09:00-12:00 hrs | 14:00-17:00 hrs

 TRAVEL ADVISORY


